Tuesday 8:30am to 4:30pm & Thursday 12:00 noon to 4:00pm

Dear Parents

Uniform Shop Openings

Please note that the Uniform shop will not be open during the holidays. We will re-open with normal trading hours on Tuesday 17 July.

Shop News

This week we have sadly said goodbye to Rosemary Langley. We wish her well in her "retirement" and thank her very much for all the work she has done in the Uniform Shop. She has been a familiar face for many years and will be greatly missed.

We have recently welcomed Fiona MacLeod to our staff. Fiona has had a swift initiation with stocktake this week and looks forward to helping you on Tuesdays.

Telephones

Noone Imagewear has recently updated our computer and telephone system. Payment transactions are now being processed much quicker which is great. The downside to the upgrade is that our telephone number 03 5571 1300 no longer shows up when we leave you a message. You will now receive a missed call from the Melbourne number which is causing some confusion. If you press "call back" then you'll be phoning Melbourne head office and not the Hamilton shop. We will try and remember to give you our number in the message we leave but apologies if we forget.

2nd Hand Blazers

We have a strong demand at the moment for larger 2nd hand blazers in good condition. If you would like to sell yours please have it dry cleaned and drop it into us. We are happy to sell them for you on behalf of the P&F.

Online Shopping

Noone Imagewear has established an online shopping site called CLICK & COLLECT that will enable families to order uniform online as well as ringing or emailing the shop.

If you go to https://www.noone.com.au/shop/at/ham/ this will take you to the site. You will need to register.

Please note that these orders are only filled during the shops designated opening days and that at this point in time not all items are available through the Noone online shop.